SCC Subcommittee on Senior Capstone Project
June 4,2007

5:15

Room 204

Members Present: Carol Lurie. Maryanna Swanson, Gillain Cavezalli, Jullie Forgety, Dave McKenney, Amy Gadwah, Pam Harland, Peter Gulick, Anthony Cassarino. Lee Despres

Members absent: Scott Miller, Ed Kiley, Maura Dougherty

Minutes from last meeting were accepted.

The English department decided to make writing a part of the electronic portfolio for the sophomore year. Examples of writing would be reflective, analytical, descriptive, narrative, expository and include short stories and poetry. The committee agreed that this would be a major addition to the portfolio and would help with the collection of artifacts.

Mr. Casserino presented the John Stark model of a senior project. After review by the group a lively conversation took place over various parts of the model. 

1. Bruce discussed the problems that might arise in having an outside mentor. 

2. Would a student’s presentation their senior year fulfill school expectations?

3. Could students start their project their junior year or over that summer?

4. Instead of a community based project should we lean more to the academic, and 

    in- house projects?

5. Should the project be incorporated as part of a senior English course?

6. Should a student present their best work?
7. What would be considered a best work and who would they present it to?

8. Who decides what the minimum amount of work is?

9. What would be the expectations and indicators for the project?
10. What role will the Social Studies department play during the junior year of the        

      portfolio?
The one thing the group did agree upon was that whatever we decide it will be done with-in the electronic portfolio.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30.

Next meeting to be held next September.
